Page Family Dentistry
- Newsletter Oct 1st, 2021

Learn more about the history of "Task Force Bastard" here:

https://taskandpurpose.com/ history/us-army-task-force-bastard -1-194/

The battalion motto is "Remember Bataan...Never Forget!"

You can follow the **1st Combined Arms Battalion of the 194th Armor Regiment** on Facebook <u>here</u>:

https://

www.facebook.com/194Armor/

Members of Dr. Michael's gaining unit recently conducted a joint training mission in Egypt with a multi-national force.

Check out <u>this article</u> about some of Dr. Michael's friends in the Minnesota Army National Guard!

Minnesota medics care for Afghan evacuees in the Middle East

Contact Us:

Page Family Dentistry

107 E Locust Street

River Falls, WI 54022

(715) 425-5780

info@riverfallsdentistry.com



Dr. Michael to Deploy to Kuwait

Major Michael Page will join Charlie Medical Company in support of the 1st Combined Arms Battalion of the 194th Armor Regiment a.k.a. "Task Force Bastard" which is part of the 1st Brigade Combat Team, 34th Infantry Division – The Minnesota Red Bulls.



The Minnesota Medical Detachment - Dr. Michael with his current unit





Dr. Michael recently took part in the new Army Combat Fitness Test

Dr. David will be in the office during Dr. Michael's deployment and will be available to see all of our patients. Dr. Michael departs on October 15th, 2021 and plans to return home in mid February, 2022 though the exact duration of his deployment is not yet certain.

Dr. Michael has served with the Minnesota Army National Guard for nearly 10 years as a General Dental Officer. Having direct commissioned as a Captain after dental school, he was promoted three years ago to Major when he transferred from Charlie Medical Company to the MN Medical Detachment where he currently serves as the Officer in Charge of Soldier Readiness Processing for the Dental Section.

We hope that Dr. Michael will be able to provide us with frequent updates about his activities while overseas. His primary role will be to provide direct dental support to the soldiers he is stationed with. Recently his counterpart who he will be replacing has been providing dental screenings to Refugees from Afghanistan.

Page Family Dentistry is accepting new patients.

We look forward to seeing you and your family in our office!